
 

Join a brand new Trefoil Group 

in South Farnborough 

 

 

Where:  South Farnborough area 

When:  monthly evening meetings (Mondays/Tuesdays/Wednesdays 
- tbc) 

A new Trefoil group is being established, offering you the opportunity 
to make new friends, challenge yourself, learn and get involved in the 
community.  It’s open to anyone over 18, whether or not you have a 
background in Girlguiding.  We look forward to welcoming you.  

Please contact Robbie:  r.522@btinternet.com for further information 

and do tell others about this exciting new group.  It will be helpful if 
you mention whether you prefer a Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday 
evening.  

Trefoil is a branch of Girlguiding.  

For more information see:  https://www.trefoilguild.co.uk/ 

 

Trefoil - somewhere that you can: 

 


